
Report from the Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, December 18, 2019 
 

TOPICS: 
Tribal Journeys 2020 
CUPE Book Donation 
Motions 
Grad Rates 
 

 
TRIBAL JOURNEYS – Snuneymuxw Councillor Regan Seward and Director of Tribal 
Journeys Jodi Simkin shared their plan for this summer’s historic event. It is expected that 
95-110 canoes will travel to Nanaimo and will be witnessed by 10,000 participants.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 

 
CUPE – CUPE Local 606 president Rob Zver presented the Board with a variety of resource 
books written by David Bouchard. The books will be donated to school libraries.   

 

 
MOTIONS – The Board dealt with the following recommendations from the Business 
Committee meeting held earlier this month: 
 

 The Board approved the Statement of Financial Information report. 

 The Board agreed for the creation of an ad hoc local school calendar committee. 

 The Board agreed to ask staff to provide information on the feasibility of 
conducting an accessibility audit of facilities.  

 

 
GRAD RATES – Superintendent Scott Saywell and Director of Instruction Ted Cadwallader 
presented the district’s recent graduation rate report.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
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